
  
 

 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Rome, February 25th 2005 – As regards to today’s press rumors regarding a supposed offer 

by Astaldi to Impregilo, the Company informs that: 

1. Astaldi S.p.A. is attentively examining the deal; 

2. an official offer has not been formalized; 

3. a Board of Directors of the Company has been called for next Monday, february 28 

2005, to take the relative decisions;  

4. further information will be release following the Board of Directors session.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 

Astaldi S.p.A.                                                     PMS Corporate Communications 
tel. 06/41766389                                              Tel. 06/42020970 
Alessandra Onorati                                          Giancarlo Frè Torelli 
Corporate Communication                         Livia Dall’Oglio 
and Investor Relations                                                             Andrea Lijoi       
a.onorati@astaldi.com 
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